
Join the White Oak Team!
December 7, 2025

Hot
Chocolate
Run/Walk

Use the QR code to go directly to our team page!

Join our Team White Oak School and help raise money 

to support Safe Passage in Northampton.

White Oak School is participating in the Hot Chocolate Run to support Safe Passage – the 

Hampshire County organization building safety, hope and justice for families who have lived 

with domestic violence.

Safe Passage delivers an array of support, counseling and prevention services that offer 

safety, hope and healing to adults and children experiencing violence in Hampshire County 

and surrounding towns. Safe Passage is able to offer services free of charge to clients thanks 

to the generosity of Hot Chocolate run participants.

To join Team White Oak School, please use the QR code to register for the event or donate 

and help us reach our $500 goal!

Join Mrs. Lynch, Ms. Michalski, Mrs. Kelly and Josephine Cestola on 
December 7th!

You can register online for the 5k run or the 3k walk.

You can participate in person the day of or complete a virtual walk/run!


